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Hi, I’m the father of anti-homeless architecture. 
Before we go any further, I must clarify, NOT anti-
homelessNESS architecture. Anti-homeLESS architecture. 
I’ll give you a moment.

You know that bar in the middle of a bench that stops 
you from lying down? 

(He nods and points to himself)

That one inhumane design I built rotted me to my core 
and led me down a path of incredibly successful 
pieces.

I’m known in all sectors of Hell for creations such 
as, “Unnecessarily Sharp Fence” or “Pigeon Spikes, but 
for People.”

Now, I’m back with a head full of ideas and a heart 
full of hate to talk about the next best pieces in 
anti-homeless architecture.

Introducing: “Sidewalk Knife.” If someone walking by 
YOUR BUSINESS…lingers in one spot for more than ten 
minutes, a steak knife emerges from the concrete and 
starts slashing at the perpetrator’s Achilles tendon, 
safely luring them away from the area.

Now, we recognize that means these "people" won't have 
a place to go. Not true. I have poured blood, sweat, 
and tears into our new catch-and-release program. We 
raised just enough to purchase a modest section of the 
grand canyon where they can roam free. 

(He gets choked up and it triggers something.)

(For a brief moment, he looks miserable. It’s as if 
his soul is still inside his body, but it can’t quite 
make it past the hollow shell of the man he has 
become.)

Thank you.

(Blackout)




